
Classroom News   
Class Name: Totnes                                    Term : Spring 2                             

What we have been learning Some photos of our creative work this 

half term. 

It’s the Easter Holidays! Isn’t that eggs-cellent? 

This half term has been a short but fun one.   We 

have been very busy continuing our journey 

through space and have enjoyed taking a hands 

on approach in all areas of the curriculum.  

In maths, we have been looking at measures and 

comparing different units of measurement in 

mass and length. We were very shocked to find 

out just how much sugar was in a variety of foods 

and could not believe how long 1km was!   

In art, we have been making our very own 

ModRoc aliens and they look absolutely 

fantastic.  

During Science week, we joined Chillingham 

class to investigate chemical reactions by 

making active volcanoes. We enjoyed 

experimenting which chemicals had the biggest 

reactions and took lots of photos.  

We also investigated how craters were made on 

moon by learning about forces using flour and 

stones.  

We thoroughly enjoyed world book day and it 

was lovely to see so many staff and children 

dressed up.  

We have finished the term with a week full of 

delightful treats including a fry up and the most 

amazing three tier strawberries and cream cake.  

The staff here in Totnes class are very pleased 

with the team work that has been displayed by 

the students and would like to wish them a very 

relaxing but not too indulgent Easter break.  

- Totnes Class  

 

  

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember : 

16th April – Back to School                                       7th May – Bank Holiday  

16th May – SAP Parent’s Meetings 3 -7.30pm      25th May – Last day of term 
 


